
 

 

 
Tuesday 16th January 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

This letter is to invite you to an information meeting regarding the year 5 residential trip to PGL. 

Your child should also have brought home two letters earlier in the week: a kit list and a medical 

information form - please return this form as soon as possible so that we can inform PGL of any 

needs. 

 

The meeting will be held in Mrs Taylor’s classroom and will go over what the children will be up 

to on PGL and it is an opportunity for us to answer any questions you may have regarding the 

trip. 

 

The date and time of the meeting is: Monday 22nd of January 2018 at 15:20, after school. If you 

cannot attend the meeting for any reason and have any questions I will be more than happy to 

answer them so please catch me on the playground or give the school a call. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Mr Redman 
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